
SHP's Trustee - John Mills: 
 
Just a brief note of thanks and congratulations to you and all concerned in the production of 'Oh what 
a lovely war'. 
It was both memorable and moving. (A highly creative approach showed us many parts of SHP never 
seen before.) The trench route to the cellar bar was a new experience. 
Overall it was a splendid community production and a fitting commemoration with a most touching last 
post Bracknell should be rightly proud of this achievement. 
as aye 
John 

 
Audience Member - Catherine Hazell: 
 
Wow. That's all I can say. Wow! That wasn't a show, that was an experience! From start to finish the 
amount of effort and hard work that has gone into it is clear to see. Oh What A Lovely War cast you 
should be proud!  
It was funny, moving, very informative. It has solidified even more my deep hatred of war. The 
contrast between the rich politicians playing 'Risk' and the poor young boys who killed each other in 
the name of. The disgusting conditions they lived and fought in. And what's more, the way it was 
exactly the same in each and every country involved!  
Excellent!  
 
 
Audience Member - Friday 11 July : 
 
Could you please thank the cast and crew for a wonderful evenings entertainment.  What a fantastic 
show!  A very unique experience from start to finish from the joy and happiness in Act One to the real 
thought provoking poignancy after the interval. The audience interactivity is the real gem. A truly great 
experience.  Thank you once again.  Scott, Julie and Ethan Bradd  
  
AWESOME STUFF !! 
 
 

 
 


